

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Charlotte Fox President

Steve Hennig Vice President

Alice Galvin Secretary

William Schmid, CPA Treasurer

Michael Ardaiz

Susan Brusehaber

Silas Tikaan Galbreath

Nancy Groszek

Jana Hayenga

Elaine Junge

Sue Marchant

Clarke Pelz

Faye Stiehm

Paula Williams

EMERITUS

Jeff Lowenfels

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Robin A. Dublin

December 31, 2014

Cody J. Kreitel, P.E., Senior Project Engineer Logan M. Palmer, Project Engineer Northern Geotechnical Engineering 11301 Olive Lane Anchorage, Alaska 99515

Dear Cody and Logan,

Thank you for NGE-TFT's generous in kind donation of the geotechnical explorations and report valued at \$7,178.00 to the Alaska Botanical Garden on 10/23/2014. Your support is greatly appreciated! Generous donations such as this make it possible for ABG to continue to grow and serve the community through its mission of education, preservation, recreation and research.

Sincerely,

Robin A. Dublin

Executive Director